
Hello Members of the Treasury, 
 
I am writing to request an extension of LAFHA to those beneficiaries currently relying on the 
program as a key means to life in Australia.  I moved to Australia one year ago to help an Australian 
IT company.  LAFHA was a key component to my decision and one that has allowed me to relocate 
then stay for what I hope to be the full 4 years on my 457 Visa.  Without LAFHA I will be forced to 
explore my options in other, less expensive countries. 
 
Please do not penalize those of us who rely so heavily on LAFHA.  It is very important!! 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Austin Ullery 
 


